

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org



Lynne A. Vanderslice First Selectwoman

David K. Clune Second Selectman

Lori A. Bufano Selectwoman

Michael P. Kaelin Selectman

Deborah McFadden Selectwoman

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

Joint Meeting of the Trustees of the Retirement Plan for the Employees of the Town of Wilton and the Wilton Employees Retirement Plan Investment Committee Monday, March 5, 2018 at 7:30 PM Meeting Room B, Town Hall

- A. Call to Order
- B. Presentation and Discussion of Asset Liability Study
- C. Adjournment

7018 MAR -2 P 3: 57